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Legislative Advisory Commission 
20-day Legal Service Contract Review Order 

The proposed contract for legal services between Relman Colfax and the State of Minnesota relating to C4D, LLC 
was submitted to the Legislative Advisory Commission (LAC) for review pursuant the process specified in M.S. 
8.065 concerning private attorney contracts on June 24, 2025. The contract is hereby approved. A 
recommendation was not issued by the LAC on this matter. 

July 15, 2025 
Date 

 
Erin Campbell, Secretary 
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